
The Archdiocese of Omaha wants to express our concern and compassion for all those 

 who have been wounded by sexual misconduct at the hands of Church personnel.   

We are truly sorry for the pain this betrayal of trust has caused, 

and will continue to do all we can to help those who have been affected. 

 

The Archdiocesan manager for the office of victim outreach and prevention continues to be available 

for all those who have been hurt, 

seek to be heard, and want to start the healing process. 
 
 

Services of the Victim Outreach and Prevention Office: 
 

 An opportunity for your concerns to be heard 
 

 Outreach that is centered around and individualized by those seeking help 
 

 Emphasis on providing services that maximize healing and assist with closure 
 

If you are one of these affected, please 

consider contacting Mary Beth Hanus, LMHP 

Victim Outreach and Prevention Manager 

3300 N. 60th St. 

Mercy Hall 

Omaha, NE 68104 

mbhanus@archomaha.org 

(402) 827-3798 

For more information on the victim outreach and prevention office, or safe environment practices, 
policies & procedures, please visit our website at www.archomaha.org.   


